

April 22, 2021

VIA E-MAIL zparks@cov.com

Zachary G. Parks, Covington & Burling LLP One City Center, 850 10th St. NW Washington, DC 20001

RE: MUR 7886

Dear Mr. Parks:

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the above-mentioned matter we received via e-mail on April 22, 2021. After considering the circumstances in this matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested extension. Accordingly, the response is due on or before the close of business Monday June 7, 2021. You may contact me if you have any questions at 202-694-1260 or by e-mail at cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

Trace Keeys, Paralegal Complaints Examination and

Trace D. Keeys

Legal Administration